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ottawa, 20th April, 1911.

str,-

With reference to the letter addressed to you by the

Port Arthur collection Bureau regarding an account of Dr.

Paul's against Mr. Neil McDougall (which letter you trans¬

ferred to the Department) I beg to say that the account in

question was paid by cheque No. 5640 which waspenled the

Doctor on the 9th February.last.

Your obedient servant,

F.Truby

Asst. Decrbrany.

J. G. Ramsden, Esq.,

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Box 433.

Toronto, Ont.
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